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RE: limestone water, counce or savannah tn I notice this group wants to increase residential water rates MORE than three times current rates. This water system was purchased from previous owner a little over a year ago. System owners claim loss
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RE:  limestone water, counce or savannah tn        

I notice this group wants to increase residential water rates MORE than three times current rates. 
This water system was purchased from previous owner a little over a year ago.  System owners claim
loss of money requires such an unusual rate increase.  Water rates going from about $25/month to
over $60 is out of line. 

We ask that the Public Utilities Commission require a more reasonalble approach to rate increases. 

This company buys water from Savannah TN utilities and Limestone does not have a water or
treatment plant nor do they buy chemicals to reat water.  They are merely a reseller and deliverer of
water. 

We ask for your consideration and not let such an exorbitant increase be approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles f Moffatt

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on January 27, 2025 at 11:37 a.m.
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